

June 16, 2023

Dear Nick,

We are thrilled to be sending you this letter, because that means that the dog you have generously sponsored has entered our kennel for training! We couldn't be more thankful for your generous donation and support that will save a Warrior's life.

On behalf of the men and women that we serve, and from all of us at K9s For Warriors, we thank you. With your support, we can continue to empower our veterans to overcome the invisible wounds of war and return to civilian life with dignity and independence.

Best regards and thank you,

Carl F. Cricco, III

Chief Executive Officer

K9s For Warriors